
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                          

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten News from 
Miss Bower’s Class 
January 10, 2014 

 

Our Week! 
HAPPY NEW YEAR! I hope you all enjoyed your holiday break with your 

families. I was so excited to see the kids after such a long break! I hope you also 
stayed nice and warm during our unexpected “cold” day!  

 I am definitely noticing the students’ growth this time of year as they are 
becoming much more independent at many tasks. This week we began talking 

about changes we notice during the winter season and how animals have to adapt, 
migrate, or hibernate during this time. We will go into more detail on what 
animals do in the winter in a couple of weeks!  In math we began our unit in 

measurement and measured our own shoes with cubes! We also discussed what a 
goal is and made our own New Year goals!  

Today was Toy Day and the kids had a blast showing off their new gifts! 
Have a wonderful weekend!  

 

 
Clifford is 
going home 

with,  
Sydney! 



Important Dates: 

January 20- NO SCHOOL- 

Martin Luther King, Jr. Day! 

January 22- Library Day 

February 7- ½ day of school! 

 

 

 

SNACK 
Please try to remember to send your 

child with a snack every day. I usually 

keep a bag of pretzels or something 

else handy in case someone forgets 

but we are running low. Thank you!  

If anyone is willing to donate snack to 

keep in the classroom we promise to 

eat it up!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

Some of the Great Read 

Alouds from this Week! 

 
Snowflakes Fall- Patricia 

MacLachlan 
 

There Was a Cold Lady Who 
Swallowed Some Snow- Lucille 

Colandro 

 
 
 
 
 


